EMEA DC Statement 3 October 2018

The EMEA DC met on Wednesday 3 October 2018 to discuss the DC Question and resolved to meet
again to continue discussions on the DC Question on Friday 5 October 2018 in order to allow time to
obtain Italian law advice regarding the proceedings in relation to this DC Question.



